FLORIDA BOARD OF GOVERNORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED REGULATION REPEAL

DATE: June 25, 2009
REGULATION NUMBER and TITLE: 6.015 Student Records and Reports

SUMMARY: BOG Regulation 6.015 is being repealed because state universities must
comply with the federal requirements of the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act
(FERPA). The FERPA is a Federal law that protects the privacy of student education
records and ensures student access to education records. The law applies to all schools
that receive funds under an applicable program of the U.S. Department of Education.
The Board is repealing this regulation to prevent inconsistencies with the federal law.

FULL TEXT OF THE REGULATION IS INCLUDED WITH THIS NOTICE.

AUTHORITY TO REPEAL REGULATION: Section 7(d), Art. IX, Fla. Const.; BOG
Regulation Development Procedure dated March 23, 2006.

THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS’ OFFICIAL INITIATING REPEAL OF THE
REGULATION: Jon Rogers, Director, Academic and Student Affairs

COMMENTS REGARDING THE REPEAL OF THE REGULATION(S) SHOULD BE
SUBMITTED WITHIN 14 DAYS OF THE DATE OF THIS NOTICE TO THE CONTACT
PERSON IDENTIFIED BELOW. The comments must identify the regulation(s) on which
you are commenting:

General Counsel, Board of Governors, State University System, 325 W. Gaines Street,
Suite 1614, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850) 245-0466 (phone),
(850) 245-9685 (fax), or generalcounsel@flbog.edu.



mailto:generalcounsel@flbog.org




